
During a recent review of current Federal Regulations a decision was made to no longer sell Performix® 

Brand Rubber Dip (Plasti-Dip) and HCF products into or for use in the State of California. This change 

applies to all 1 gallon, 5 gallon, and 50 gallon drums of Rubber Dip and HFC products. 

These products are to be sold for Manufacturer Use Only and Not for Use as an Architectural Coating. 

- Rubber Dip and HCF products are not to be sold into or used in the State of California 

- Rubber Dip and HCF products are for Manufacturer Use Only 

- Rubber Dip and HCF products are not for use as an Architectural Coating 


